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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

April 3, 1957

Mr. Guy Blevins

The Texas Co. Res State New Mex BA NCT-1
Box 458 No. 1=P 14-12-32
Hobbs, New Mev.

Dear Mr. Blevins:

On August 15, 1956 Form C-102 was approved on
the above named well for the outlined plugging pro-
gran, However, as of this date no further reports

have been received. It is requested that this office
be informed as to the present status of this well.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. F. Montgomery
Proration Manager
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